C15

COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - September 27, 2021
Srom: —_— CW (PM)- Report No. 41, Item 3
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Proposed condo bldg on Steeles ave. and Gihon Spring Dr
Date: September-15-21 9:54:46 AM
-----Original Message-----

From: Nick Lapacciana_>

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 7:51 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Proposed condo bldg on Steeles ave. and Gihon Spring Dr

Dear sir or Madam ,

Ilive at. Gihon Spring Dr and I am very worried about the new residential construction happening in my area .
The construction of a 25 storey condo building on Steeles ave and Gihon Spring Dr will make the car traffic on my
street a lot worse .

I would like to speak to the people in charge of approving this proposed condo building . Who can I talk or write to
express my concern .

Thank you



